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Dear Parent/carer 
 
As part of the EYFS curriculum we will be looking at the children’s’ own history. We are asking for a selection of 

photos that could include: 

 

 A baby photo of them 

 A photo of them somewhere special ie: party, park or beach 

 A photo of them before they came to school 

 Some photos of family members now and before 

 

It is a lovely thing to share but will also help us cover the following: 

ELG:  Past and Present: Talk about the lives of people around them and their roles in society 

 

We are asking that the photos be sent in by Wednesday 31st March. We appreciate that lots of photos are saved 

digitally and so if you would like to send them in by email, please do so via your child’s class teacher(s) emails. If you 

would like to send them in, please place them in a named envelope/sealed bag marked with your child’s class and 

the word PHOTOS. The photos will be at school for a few weeks and please do not include any photo that are too big 

or too precious. If you are able to print them off and we can keep them that would be amazingly helpful. 

 

Thank you as ever for your continued support. 

The Reception Team 
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